Ballot for the 2025 Election to the IMPOA Board of Directors

The IMPOA Bylaws set forth the number of IMPOA Directors on the Board. The number may range from three
to seven current property owners who are members in good standing of IMPOA. There are two open
positions on the board. Therefore, you can cast a vote for up to two candidates to fill each open
position. Please indicate your vote by marking (X) next to the name of each candidate you are accepting to
fill one of the four open positions. Ballots with more than four names (e.g., all names checked & additional
candidates written in) will be invalid; ballots with less than four names checked will count toward the
names with a check or written in. You have the option to add write-in candidates if you have one or more
people that you prefer instead of, or in addition to, these candidates. If you write in a candidate, please do
them the courtesy of obtaining their permission before the election.

There are TWO open positions on the board.
You can vote for all of the candidates below or write-in candidate(s) to fill all four open positions:

Kathy Chandler, Kathy and her husband, Dave purchased their property in 2020. Kathy is a former
educator who served as a teacher and administrator for 33 years. Currently, she is happily retired
and enjoys camping, hiking and golf. Dave is a self employed handyman, photographer and
woodworker. Kathy is a second generation native and loves all things Colorado! Dave and Kathy
also enjoy traveling and have five grandchildren that keep them busy! This three-year term expires in
2028.

Edgar Vidal, Edgar, and his wife Judith, purchased their future retirement home in Indian Mountain
in 2017. However, both are still working full-time and live near Conifer. Edgar has a PhD in
Metallurgical Engineering, and is VP of Market, Business and Research Development at DMC Global
Inc dba NobelClad. He is also an Affiliate Faculty at Colorado School of Mines. Edgar enjoys riding
motorcycles with his wife in the mountains, RV’ing, DIY projects and much more.This three-year term
expires in 2028.

Write in candidates (name and qualifications):

Counting of Ballots: This ballot will be treated anonymously to the extent practical.

Returning of Ballots: All 2025 ballots must be received no later than 5:00 p.m. on Sunday, July 6, 2025.
Ballots can be returned in one of three ways:

1. US Mail: Fold and place the completed ballot in an envelope with the necessary postage affixed,
and mail it to IMPOA Secretary, P.O. Box 173, Como, CO 80432.

2. Email: Scan or snap a photo of the completed ballot and email it to impoa.bod@gmail.com

3. In Person: Return the completed ballot to the Community Center, located at 31 Keneu Ct. Como,
CO 80432. (*Note: normal hours of operation are Wednesday through Saturday, 9:00 a.m. to 1:00
p.m.; however, please call 719-836-9043 to confirm.)

Voting Eligibility: You must have paid your IMPOA dues for fiscal year 2025, and your mail-in ballot must be
received by Sunday, July 6, 2025, to be counted. Under the Bylaws, one ballot is allowed per envelope; one
ballot is allowed per IMPOA membership; and one membership is allowed per property owner no matter how
many lots are owned.

Member’'s Name (print): Date:

IM Filing # IM Lot # IM Street Address:

Member’s Signature:



mailto:impoa.bod@gmail.com




